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January 30, 2020 VIA EMAIL

Lauren Whitwham

Analyst, Indigenous, Municipal Affairs and Stakeholder Relation
Enbridge Gas Inc.

109 Commissioners Road West

London, Ontario, NBA 4P1

Re: Consultation Sufficiency Opinion for the Dawn Parkway Expansion Project

Dear Lauren Whitwham,

The Ontario Ministry of Energy, Northern Development and Mines (ENDM) has completed its
review of Enbridge Gas’ Indigenous consultation report for the Dawn Parkway Expansion
Project. This letter is to notify you that it is our understanding that there are no outstanding
concerns from Indigenous communities that are known to ENDM at this time. As a result, the
ministry has no concerns with the sufficiency of the consultation to date. ENDM is of the opinion
that the procedural aspects of consultation undertaken by Enbridge Gas to date for the
purposes of the Ontario Energy Board'’s Leave to Construct approval process for the Dawn
Parkway Expansion Project is satisfactory.

If you have any questions about this letter or require any additional information, please contact
Jason McCullough at (416) 526-2963 or Jason.McCullough@ontario.ca.

It is expected that Enbridge Gas will continue to engage with communities throughout the life of
the Dawn Parkway Expansion Project, and that Enbridge Gas will notify ENDM should any
additional rights-based concerns or issues arise.

Sincerely,

Dan Delaquis
A/Manager
Indigenous Energy Policy

c: Ontario Energy Board
Ontario Pipeline Coordinating Committee
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